EE6. REQUEST TO UNDERTAKE A FORMAL CONSULTATION ON A
PROPOSAL TO CHANGE THE ADMISSIONS POLICY

The Education Executive considered a report by the Joint Acting Director of Education
which (a) provided details surrounding the proposal to make changes to the Falkirk
Council Admissions Policy, and (b) requested permission to carry out a formal
consultation in accordance with the Schools Consultation (Scotland) Act 2010.

The report provided the background to the proposals, the proposed changes to the
Admissions Policy and the implications of the changes. Also outlined in the report were
the legislative considerations and the arrangements for the statutory consultation
process.

Decision

The Education Executive agreed:-

(1) that the appropriate consultation, as required by the Schools (Consultation)
(Scotland) Act 2010, takes place on both of the proposals to change the

Council’s Admission’s Policy as outlined in Section 3 of the report, and

(2) that the result of the consultation would be reported back to the Education
Executive with an appropriate recommendation.



